
 

 

 

TOWN OF CHATHAM PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE Town of Chatham Planning Board 

will hold its monthly meeting on Tuesday, May 12, 2015, at 7:00 P.M. at the 

Town Hall, 488 Rt. 295 in Chatham, NY.  The following projects are on the 

agenda for a Public Hearing: 

 

1. a subdivision request from Lawrence and Elizabeth Berg for property 

located on New Concord Road 

 

2. a subdivision request (lot line adjustment) from James Cunningham 

for property located on Pitts Road 

 

ALL persons interested in this matter will be heard at such time and place 

specified. Copies of the application materials are also available at the Town 

Hall located at the address specified above. (or by appointment).  Written 

comments on this application will also be considered if received by the 

Planning Board at the address specified on or before May 11, 2015. 

 

Also on the agenda for informational purposes are the following: 

 

1. a subdivision request for the Capobianco property located on County 

Route 13 

 

2. a site plan review for Questaterra (PS-21) phase 2 located on Route 66 

 

Any other business that comes before the Board will be heard. 

 

 

Dated:  April 20, 2015 

 

Marilyn Cohen, Chairman 

Town of Chatham Planning Board 

 
 



 

 


